CJ PAD Department meeting 
April 8, 2022

In attendance: Lincoln Barton, Krissy Cabral, Brian O’Reilly, Richard Worch, Barbara Peat, Bill Shuluk, Chief Connolly
Shuluk- liaison librarian e-reserve next semester give briefing on what resources that are available for library. Send recommendations for e-books or other resources to be added. 
Summer and fall schedules are out and students are able to enroll. Some classes already filled while some are empty. 

When loading Canvas shell, be sure to upload syllabus in Word format even though the system will say to upload PDF format. Also, be sure to us APA format when you list required book for course.
Compliance assist report from Krissy Cabral: courses CJE2670, CJE2770 and CJE2671 had assignments that were used for assessment and had mastery at 80% or above, all assignments used a rubric and the plan is to continue using these assignments going forward.

Lincoln Barton has reported that intro videos in his Canvas shell not working; Richard Worch suggested that he check them in Firefox instead of Edge. 

